
Response to a letter from Indigenous Services Canada dated April 12, 2024 

 

Please read my book. 

I find your response insulting, insulting to First Nations, insulting to rural and 
small-town Canadians and to me. Don’t tell me how great you are doing 
when I have witnessed the exact opposite.  
 
Canada is the only developed country that does not have Drinking Water 
Regulations, and we need those regulations to be equal to, or exceed the 
standards developed by WHO, and endorsed by the UN to be the rights of 
Indigenous people.  

 

Susan Blacklin 

April 15, 2024 


